

March 19, 2020

Sprinkler Fitters 483 2525 Barrington Court Hayward, CA 94545

RE: Pandemic Response Financial Relief – COVID-19

Dear Mr. Smith,

At a Board Meeting on March 18, 2020 the Board of Directors approved a Pandemic Response Financial Relief Policy for members of the credit union that are impacted by COVID-19. Union workers that are affected by COVID-19 are eligible for financial relief options including payment forbearance.

The credit union is considered an "essential business" and remains open and ready to serve members. At this time, we do not plan to adjust hours or services provided. For the protection of member and staff we are installing a walk-up window at the branch.

Please share this information with your union members and direct them to call the credit union with any questions.

Thank you,

Sara Klein President/CEO

2112 McHenry Avenue Modesto, CA 95350-3213

Phone (209) 527-8731 (800) 527-2865 Faχ (209) 527-4035

e-mail: memberservice@olcu.org



